
 
 

 

Newsletter 36            Friday 15 Jul 2022 

School Term and  
Holiday Dates  
2021 – 2022 

 
Summer Term 2 2022 

Tues 7th June—Fri 22nd July 2022 

School Closes at 1.30 pm 

 
 2022 – 2023 

Autumn Term 2022 
Children return to school on Thursday    

1st September 2022 
Autumn Half Term 

Monday 17th October –                          
Friday 28th     October 2022 

School will be closed:  
Friday 25th November 2022 –                   

St. Andrew’s Day 
Last Day of Term – Friday 16th December 

2022 – School Closes at 1.30pm 
Spring Term 2023 

Children return to school on Tuesday 3rd 
January 2023 

Spring Half Term 
Monday 13th February – Friday 17th     

February 2023 
Last Day of Term – Friday 31st March 

2023 – School Closes at 1.30pm 
Summer Term 2023 

Children return to school on Monday 17th 
April 2023 

Summer Half Term 
Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June 

2023 
Last Day of Term – Friday 21st July 2023 – 

School Closes at 1.30pm 
School will be closed: 

Monday 1st May 2023 – BANK HOLIDAY 

Contact us: 0207 274 7012 or  
admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk  

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org Check out our class blog site: www.standrewsallstars.com 

Year 6 invite YOU to attend their performance of ‘Annie’.  
 

We urge you not to miss it, it’s going to be fantastic! 
 

There are two performances on the day. All parents or carers can     
attend.  Your child does not have to be in Year 6. 

 
If you would like to come and watch the show, please book your tickets 

by following the google link that we have sent home this afternoon. 
NB: All children must be accompanied by an adult. 

Tickets cost £1.00 please pay on the door   



 

 Why is reading so important for a child? 
It improves their grammar. 

Through reading, they can see how the  author 
composed their sentence structure and grammar. 
This can also help improve their communication 
skills as they determine how it should be read using 
clues such as punctuation. 

School Meals 
 

Please pay any arrears on 
your child’s school meal 
account, are paid in full 
before the end of term. 

School Reports 
 

If  you were unable to attend ‘Open Day’, 
you can collect your child’s School report at 

the times and days given below: 
 

Tuesday 19th July  
and Wednesday 20th July 

 
9.00—9.30 am or 3.00—3.30 pm 

Museum or Paddling Pool 
Party, which one would you 
choose? 
 
Due to the hot weather the 
Diamond Class (YR)trip to 
Horniman Museum, planned 
for this coming Tuesday 19th 
July, has been   postponed.   
Instead, Diamond Class will 
have a Paddling Pool Party (so 
much more fun than a museum, don’t you think). 
 
If your child is in Diamond Class (YR), please have 
them bring a swimming costume, towel and         
sunscreen to school next Tuesday. 

Sorry You’re Leaving 
 

We are sad to tell you that our  Spanish 
Teacher, Ms Cruz is leaving. 

 
Thank you Ms Cruz for all your hard 

work.  You will be missed. 
 

We wish you well in your future     
endeavours. 

Year 6 Leavers  
Service 

 
St Michael’s Church 
Stockwell Park Road 

SW9 0DA 
 

9.30—10.30 am 
 

If you would like to walk to church with us, we 
will leave school after registration at 9.10 am. 

Please wait in the playground. 

HOT WEATHER – MONDAY 18th and TUESDAY 19th JULY 
OPTIONAL EARLY FINISH TO THE SCHOOL DAY 
 
School is open as usual but please read the letter that was sent 
out on Parentmail today, regarding the optional early closing next 
Monday and Tuesday.   

Year 6 trips will go ahead as planned (see Miss Spring’s letter on 
Parentmail for more information). 


